PERFORMING WITH 

HARPSICHORD

TUNING AND MOVING POLICIES 

When performing with harpsichord at the conservatory, the following steps are required in order to prepare for the performance:

1. First, the primary performer must contact Professor Mark Edwards in Bibbins 134 (mark.edwards@oberlin.edu) to obtain approval for the use of a harpsichord and to be assigned an accompanist.

2. Next, the primary performer and/or harpsichord accompanist must contact Concert Production (Bibbins 125) to schedule a harpsichord tuning session in the performance venue. The request for tuning must be made a minimum of 2 weeks prior to the performance date.
3. In addition, the primary performer and/or harpsichord player must contact a designated harpsichord mover (contact robert.murphy@oberlin.edu for names of harpsichord movers) in order to initiate the scheduling of a harpsichord move into the performance venue.  

4. Lastly, the harpsichord mover must contact Concert Production to schedule a harpsichord move into and out of the concert hall.

Please Note: The tuning and moving of harpsichords will not be automatically scheduled unless the above steps are taken. If you have any questions, please come to Concert Production (Bibbins 125) for assistance. 
*******************

Harpsichord Faculty and Curators:

Professor Mark Edwards: mark.edwards@oberlin.edu
Robert Murphy: robert.murphy@oberlin.edu
